Sherry Coley Named to Board
of Directors for New North
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Sherry Coley is one of three named to the board of directors of New North Inc., a
regional economic development corporation for the 18 counties of Northeast
Wisconsin. Advanced by New North's board development committee and
subsequently approved by the full Board, board terms took effect on July 1 with
the start of the new fiscal year.

“We are excited to add these three inventive leaders from across our region,”
says Barb LaMue, president and CEO of New North Inc. “They represent pillar
industries within the New North and their perspectives will benefit us greatly.”

Congratulations, Sherry.

You can read the full press release on the New North website.

AMUNDSEN
WWW.AMUNDSENDAVISLAW.COM DAVIS



